
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Lewis Center for Educational Research (“LCER”) Board of Directors (“Board”) believes 

that appropriate dress and grooming contribute to a productive and safe learning environment. 

The Board expects students to wear clothing that is suitable for the school activities in which 

they participate. Students shall not wear clothing that presents a health or safety hazard or is 

likely to cause a substantial disruption to the educational program.  

 

The Lewis Center Dress Code was developed using input from students, staff, and parents and 

shall be included in student handbooks.  The specific minimum dress code and uniform 

requirements for each school is included in AR 5132.  

 

The principal or designee is authorized to enforce this policy and shall inform any student who 

does not reasonably conform to the dress code. The dress code shall not be enforced in a manner 

that discriminates against a particular viewpoint or results in a disproportionate application of the 

dress code based on students' gender, sexual orientation, race, ethnicity, household income, or 

body type or size.  
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